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Mr. Murphy Brasuel

Field Superintendent

Nassau Resources, Inc.

2855 Southside River Road

P.O. Box 809

Farmington, New Mexico 87499

RE: JOHN A. BRIMHALL #1 WELL SITE
SAN JUAN COUNTY, NEW MEXICO

Dear Mr. Brasuel:

The New Mexico Oil Conservation Division (0CD) has completed a review of
Nassau Resources August 31, 1994 "JOHN A. BRIMHALL #1 WELL SITE, NASSAU
RESOURCES, INC., SAN JUAN COUNTY NEW MEXICO". This document contains
the results of the 3rd quarterly sampling conducted at the Nassau
Resources John A. Brimhall #1 well site during August of 1994 and
requests final site closure based upon past and present analytical
sampling results.

Based upon a review of the available information submitted to date, the
request for final site closure is approved.

Please be advised that OCD approval does relieve Nassau of liability
should remaining contaminants pose a future threat to ground water,
surface water, human health or the environment. 1In addition, oOCD
approval does not relieve Nassau of responsibility for compliance with
any other federal, state or local laws and/or regulations.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (505) 827~7154.

Sincerely,
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William C. Olson
Hydrogeologist
Environmental Bureau
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